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Please use Side entrance. Doesn’t start until 1.30. Please mute phones.  

Christmas Singalong Sunday 17th December 2.30pm 

We are trying to gauge how much interest there would be in the annual 
Christmas Singalong which this year will be held in the Barbican Centre. Cost 
would be approx. £60 each. Please be aware that this date is the day before 
the Thursford Christmas Spectacular. If you are interested then please let us 
know as soon as possible. Tina Smith 07899915184 

  

Speaker for General Meeting for today, Thursday 10th August 2003 

Our speaker for Thursday 10th August is Peter Turner, Deputy Director, Basildon 
& Thurrock Samaritans.. 

Even though nominations for election to the EC at this year’s AGM are 
closed, the option remains for anyone interested to be co-opted. 
If you may be interested in helping drive your u3a forward, new blood and 
new ideas are very welcome. 
   

Annual Christmas Lunch - Thursday 7th December 

The event will be held at Ye Olde Plough House, Brentwood Road, Bulphan 
arriving at 12:30pm  for a 1:00pm sit down. 
We have also secured a musician to entertain us for the afternoon. 
There are 150 tickets available and due to the popularity of this event we will 
start selling tickets from 1:30 at the September General Meeting. 
The cost per head, including tips and entertainment, is a very 
reasonable £27.00. 
Please can you complete the form-on the website, or at the back of the 
newsletter, prior to purchasing your ticket.  A few forms will also be available at 
the meeting. 
Payments can be made by Cash or a Cheque payable to "SLH U3A"  

Margate 
We have planned a day by the seaside in Margate and we still have a few 
tickets available. 
The cost of this trip is £20.00 per head. This will cover your travel and Drivers 
tips, etc. 

Minsmere or Southwold 
We have two coaches available for Minsmere and Southwold and tickets will be 
available from 1:30 at the AUGUST General meeting. 
The cost of this trip is £20.00 per head 
If you wish to visit Minsmere as a non-RSPB member there is an additional 
cost of £9.00 for entry. 
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